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Get Personal Erin K. Casey 2014-05-19 Saved or
searching, we all need to be reminded of God's interest
in us individually and His love for us personally.
That's where your story comes in... Stories of how God
reaches into our lives today with love, grace, strength,
healing, and hope remind us that He is alive and
powerful-and that He still wants all people to know Him.
But maybe you've been a Christian since childhood and
you think your faith story isn't all that exciting. Or
maybe you feel like your story is too personal to share.
Or perhaps you just don't know exactly what to say or
where to begin. That's where "GET PERSONAL: The
Importance of Sharing Your Faith Story" comes in. This
little book offers guidance on how to put what matters

most into words that encourage others and glorify God.
You have a story to share that could help someone better
understand who Jesus is and how knowing Him makes a
difference. Are you willing to share it? In GET
PERSONAL, you'll learn: - Why we must share our faith
stories. - What your personal faith stories are. - How
to share your stories more effectively... and without
sounding preachy, religious or just plain weird. - That
you can be respectful of someone else's worldview
without wavering on your own.
The Literary Digest Edward Jewitt Wheeler 1912
I, Church Brett Fish Anderson 2015-01-15 "It was the
best of church, it was the worst of church..." [not
Charles Dickens] In some ways, the church has a
horrendous track record and is deserving of much of the
hate, accusation and mistrust it has received. But, in
many other ways, the church has also been monumental in
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affecting great systemic change, being first on the
scene in crisis and on the forefront of reaching out to
and loving well those considered the least of these. To
those of you who believe church is the worst thing ever:
You're right! To those of you who believe church is the
best thing ever: You're right! The church was God's idea
and it is the plan He has chosen to bring transformation
to a world desperately in need of a deeper experienceof
His love. He doesn't appear to have a plan B. We are it!
i call this book, 'i, church' because more than a
building or a meeting or a list of do's and don'ts, the
church is about the people. It is about me. And it is
about you. If you love Jesus and have chosen to follow
Him, then you are the church. Let's figure out together
how to be the best church we can be. "Brett Anderson
weaves a picture of the church that is stark and real.
He sees through church politics and denominational
blinkers and defines the core of what the church is and
isn't and what God desires it to be." [Bruce Collins,
legend and appreciator of good coffee]
Popular Science 2007-05 Popular Science gives our
readers the information and tools to improve their
technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be
better, and science and technology are the driving
forces that will help make it better.
Fuel Your Faith Jean Wise 2017-06-15 Is your faith
stagnant? Do you spend most days disconnected from God
and yearning for a closer relationship with him? Too
often Christians live a lukewarm existence mired in a
rut of being unfulfilled restlessness.Faith is a gift
from God. In God's grace, we already possess faith, but
leave our spiritual growth unwrapped. How do we live
with a vibrant faith? Fuel Your Faith - a Practical

Guide to Igniting a Healthy Spirituality is a guidebook
to fan the flames of your faith. This book is not a deep
theological discourse about spiritual disciplines, but a
quick resource for ideas to stir the embers of belief
God gives each of us. In Fuel Your Faith, you
will:*Discover a potpourri of spiritual practices to
move you from stuck to unstuck. *Gather ideas applicable
right away to your life to awaken your spirit.*Learn
ways to pray, study, connect, and celebrate God's
presence.*Find inspiration, encouragement, and courage
to explore your faith *Explore transformational ideas to
kindle the awakening of our spirit.Fuel Your Faith will
empower you to move from the chilliness of shallow faith
to the warmth, power, and comfort of a blazing fire.We
can cultivate a healthy spirituality. God wants our
faith to grow and our lives glow with his love. What a
marvelous gift God gives us - let's fan the flames of
our faith.
The American Gas Light Journal 1879
Popular Science 2005-09 Popular Science gives our
readers the information and tools to improve their
technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be
better, and science and technology are the driving
forces that will help make it better.
Faith and Physics Joseph Paul Befumo 2007-04 Can
educated people embrace the concepts of spirituality,
mysticism, paranormal phenomena, and even magic in light
of the overwhelming and undeniable tenets of modern
science? As revealed in this book, the answer is a
resounding yes . Faith and Physics takes the reader on a
step-by-step journey through the often startling world
of modern physics, showing how recent scientific
evidence not only supports, but in many cases, demands
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an acceptance of spiritual, mystical, and paranormal
principles. If you, like many modern people, have
yearned to believe in something beyond the mundane dayto-day physicality of life, but have feared that to do
so would be tantimont to intellectual suicide, this book
will prove that you need not choose between modern
certainty and mystical doctrine, for both are completely
consistent.
Insurgent P. J. Anastasi 2016-08-23 GOD HAS GIVEN YOU
POWER AND AUTHORITY to impact your world for
generations. It is quite simply a matter of the body of
Christ -you and I- learning to walk in this tremendous
call. In this amazingly fundamental, yet profound book,
Pastor P.J. Anastasi will help you to see the BIG
PICTURE beyond just having your needs met. Insurgent
will captivate your imagination to start a spiritual
revolution in the earth! At the writing of this book, we
find our nation is at a crossroads. We have experienced
one of the most controversial Presidential elections in
our history. The LGBTQ movement is at its peak and the
war on terror has only increased as terrorist attacks on
American soil have become more common. Yet God is
raising up the church for a time such as this! WHAT YOU
POSSESS IN YOUR HANDS IS MORE THAN A BOOK. IT'S A
TRAINING MANUAL ON HOW TO DEFEAT THE GOLIATHS OF OUR
GENERATION and release the supernatural power of god in
the earth realm.
Strings of Faith Terry Stafford 2016-10-04 Is it
possible to experience joy made full? This story is one
of heroic recovery. Darcy's sights are firmly set on
winning The National Oldtime Fiddle Contest in Weiser,
Idaho. She barely gains traction with her quest when
tragedy strikes.
Here Comes Heaven! Bill Johnson 2011-07-28 This work is

an invitation and guide for young people to bring the
realm of Heaven to earth. As children discover their
identity through the revelation of the Father's love,
they are released to fulfill their Royal Mission: to
demonstrate the Kingdom of God by living a life of
miracles. Each chapter explains and identifies the
inheritance that God's sons and daughters possess, such
as the Father's love, the anointing and indwelling of
the Holy Spirit, faith, prayer, and the keys of power
and authority. This book is not only a companion for the
"journey", but also provides a meeting place for
children to encounter God's presence that will transform
their hearts and lives.
New Scientist 1978-02-02 New Scientist magazine was
launched in 1956 "for all those men and women who are
interested in scientific discovery, and in its
industrial, commercial and social consequences". The
brand's mission is no different today - for its
consumers, New Scientist reports, explores and
interprets the results of human endeavour set in the
context of society and culture.
Created on Purpose for Purpose Lisa Singh 2013 Do you
know that you were well thought out in the mind of God?
Do you know you were not a by-chance product? Do you
know you have a God purpose? Created On Purpose For
Purpose holds the keys that will unlock all the answers
and equip you to walk out your God purpose! Everyone has
a sense that they were born for a purpose. But there is
something more than just a purpose. The God purpose was
designed specifically for you, and it's your
responsibility to live out this assignment! From her own
experience in discovering her God purpose, author Lisa
Singh has outlined the steps to take to discover your
God purpose. This easy-to-read guide will instruct you
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to explore why God designed a special purpose for you
and how you can come to understand it. Once you know
your place in the world, you can begin to live your
purpose and thereby bless not only yourself, but the
world you live in. Realize who you are and learn
practical applications for victorious, fulfilling
living. Whether studying alone or in a small Bible
study, you'll find the tools you need to find your God
purpose and start living your life the way it was
intended to be lived—on purpose!
Motor Age 1915
The Visible Faith James Levi Mathew, Ph.d. 2017-05-21
This book is about those ordinary people around the
world who every day make their faith visible by going
out, digging in and bringing up the difficult, messy and
broken life to God. This book highlights the story of
some ordinary men who reached out, reached up and
reached in to the unlimited potential that God had for
them. In the process their faith become visible. This
books helps us to see faith that is visible to
experience God in our broken world.
Encounter Joel Comiskey 2006-10-05 Christ's death on the
cross offers victory over bitterness, addictions, occult
bondage, and debilitating strongholds. Encounter!
Receive Christ's Freedom will show you how to apply
Christ's victory to your own life. This book is an
excellent resource for someone who is bound by sinful
habits or who simply needs to live an abundant life. It
explains clearly how to receive the fullness of the Holy
Spirit and then to walk in the Spirit's power. It's a
great resource to use individually or in a retreat
setting. In the back of the book, there's a coach's
section to help guide someone else through the contents
of this book. Topics include: Repentance and

forgiveness; The power of the cross over sin, Satan, and
demonic strongholds; How to receive inner healing;
Freedom from the fear of death; How to be filled with
the Spirit.
Continuing the Journey Julie Dienno-Demarest 2014-10-02
Continuing the Journey: Cultivating Lived Faith helps
you reflect on, learn about, and live out your faith.
Continuing the Journey draws you in with funny, touching
and thoughtful stories. Reflection questions connect
your life experience to Catholic teaching. Designed as a
workbook, the format lends itself to engaging group
discussions or soul awakening journaling, making it
perfect for book clubs, follow-up after a retreat, or
individual study. It makes you think. Continuing the
Journey is substantive; it explains the wisdom of our
Church teaching using Scripture and Tradition. It is
accessible; it explains each topic clearly and quickly.
It is engaging; it keeps your attention by covering a
lot of material in a small amount of space. It helps you
learn. Continuing the Journey is about living out your
faith. It helps you put insights into action and
challenges you to live as a disciple of Christ. It helps
you grow.
Faith Adventures Jennifer L. Lane 2015-11-29 Faith
Adventures is a book of essays and scripture studies
centered around the allusive idea of faith. It is full
of real-life stories meant to encourage your courage,
dwindle your fear, and cultivate your faith in a
faithful God. Local missions, foreign mission, adoption,
social anxiety, spiritual growth, loss, friendship, and
leadership are just some of the topics covered in this
inspiring book. Faith Adventures reminds us that
childlike faith isn't shallow. So let this book spur you
into a deeper faith, that remains simple and pure.This
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eBook also includes a guide for group study that could
be completed in 5 or 9 weeks. Table of Contents: FAITH
ADVENTURES THE YURT LUCY SEEDS LIVER TRANSPLANTS
BUILDING BIBLE CLUB CHILDLIKE CHAD THE CALL MORE TRIPS
MEASURES ADOPTION TARGET FRIEND ETHIOPIA GREAT
COMMISSION SOCIAL ANXIETY CAMP & CAFE´ COMMUNITY &
ANXIETY GROWTH & HUMILITY MOVING & MARRIAGE HOME SCHOOL
SET THE TABLE MONEY AND TALENTS BIKES MISSION STORIES
ABRAHAM TESTIMONY DAD HEROES LEADING SPEAKING CONFERENCE
ALIVE LOOKING BACK GUIDE FOR GROUP STUDY MIX TAPE FOR MY
READERS APPENDIX A NOTES ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS "Have you ever
felt you had to hide the true you, the anxious, hurting
and fearful you, even from God? Jennifer L. Lane's Faith
Adventures shows us in her vulnerability before both God
and her readers that: 'Our God isn't shallow. Our God
doesn't call us shallow, and He knows that sometimes
with a phone call, a run stoplight, a routine blood
test, or a sonogram, we can be thrown into the deep
end.' Through both her experiences and Scriptures,
Jennifer reassures us that: 'He is there in the deep end
with us.' She shows us that it is precisely in the
moments we choose to face our humanity - our anxiety,
hurt and fear - leaning into the arms of our mighty God
to hold, soothe and protect us, that our greatest faith
adventures are birthed. Let Jennifer inspire, challenge
and encourage you to step into the exciting Faith
Adventures awaiting you. Pick up a copy of her book or
gift it to someone you would love to bless this
Christmas. You won't be disappointed." - Anna Smit,
Christian blogger sharing her journey into God's love at
www.joyofthespiritwithin.wordpress.com
Power 1906
Quantum Christianity Aaron D Davis 2016-09-05 Amazon
Best Seller. Aaron D. Davis presents a case for

Christianity by showing the continuity between science
and theology, and uncovering the intent that God has
always had for mankind in the Earth.
The God Focused Life Jr. Argyl L. Dickson 2010-03 About
the author: He is married and he and his wife have 12
children. They home school and he pastors a church plant
called Living Water Community Church located in northern
California. Argyl is available for seminars and speaking
engagements on a limited basis. He can be reached at
Argyl@GodFocusedLife.org.
Chosen by God Sally Stanley 2014-11-04 This book is
Sally Stanley's incredible journey and amazing testimony
of God giving her "The Power To Go On." Stricken with a
staph infection which produced large painful sores all
over her body, she was rushed into surgery, where the
surgeon accidentally severed the main artery to her
heart, causing blood to flood her chest cavity, which
resulted with her dying on the operating table. This
resulted in her "after death or out-of-body experience"
and miraculous encounter with The Lord, as He spoke
these marvelous words, "You have been chosen by God and
your work is not finished." Upon her immediate
restoration, she spent weeks on a ventilator and had
several months of physical therapy. Over the next
several years, Sally has experienced and recovered from
a fractured vertebrae, several strokes, and heart
attacks. During this time period she also cared for her
husband John, after he experienced seizures and strokes,
which finally lead to his death on December 12, 2013.
Then in May of 2014, while walking in a pedestrian
crosswalk, she was suddenly hit by an automobile,
suffering multiple injuries, including a shattered right
shoulder and broken neck. Sally tells everyone that over
the past 20 years, many miracles have happened in my
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life, but faith in Christ has given me "The Power To Go
On." "I hope that everyone who reads this book will
understand that with God, all things are possible. It is
so great to know that we have Jesus walking with us each
and every day."
The I Am Factor Power & Success Journal Andy D. Smith
2017-07-02 The book you are about to read is not just
any ordinary book. This book has been designed with your
Self-Discovery in mind. Are you tired of living beneath
your God-given potential? Well, it's time that you do
something about it. It's time for you to go after your
dreams. We both know you were created to be successful
in this life but sometimes we need that extra push.
Reader, I'm about to push you! Within the pages of this
book, you will notice that as you read, I will be
talking to you through you. It was intentionally and
strategically ordered so that you can encourage you. As
you read, allow these words that you will speak over
yourself to take a grip of your heart and spirit.
Assuredly, you will watch the sure results of Success
and Self-Discovery become second nature to you. Are you
ready to see what happens when your heart, mind, and
spirit align together with one purpose? You are at the
edge of something so big that it will literally defy all
human logic. Success is knocking at your door. You've
waited for this moment, so let's go! I'm Ready!The
person you were created to be is waiting to be Awakened!
There is something on the inside of every person on
earth that makes them different. When you were born, you
were born with a purpose already pre-ordained. The
journey to self-discovery will be the most powerful walk
of life. During this journey you will encounter a
variety of situations that may cause you to question who
you are and what you were called to accomplish. The good

thing is that as you begin, it won't be long before
whatever you have a passion for is awakened. When that
happens, you then have successfully made it to the first
step of living your best life. The journey to your new
life starts NOW! Are You Ready Experience The Life
You've Been Waiting For? Have You Been Struggling Trying
To Discover Your Purpose? Having Trouble Deciding What
Career Path You Want To Pursue? Join Andy Smith as he
takes you into a Mind-Blowing journey that sends you on
a quest to discover who you were created to be! What You
Can Expect To Receive From The I AM Factor: Powerful
Tools That Will Help Turn The Light On Your Hidden
Treasures! Powerful Tools That Will Assist You In
Maximizing Moments! Powerful Tools That Will Enhance And
Empower You To Succeed! And So Much More... It's Your
Time To Soar! Unlock Your Hidden Potentials Today!
Restoring Prophetic Watchmen Stephen A. Garner
2014-02-04 Restoring Prophetic Watchmen imparts
apostolic insight concerning the need for "Watchmen" in
the Church today. The Spirit of the Lord is stirring
intercessors, prophets and seers in these days and
causing them to lift their voices like trumpets once
again and sound holy alarms as the watchmen of old. May
you receive enlightenment as you read this book.
Romans French L. Arrington 2015-07-01 ROMANS: A PATH TO
TRANSFORMATION is an exciting, hands-on approach to
studying the Bible. This study is organized into two
separate courses. In each course, you will be invited to
explore Paul's letter to the Christians in Rome, through
which he teaches about the powerful life-transforming
message of the Good News of Jesus Christ, and its
implications for our lives and the church today.During
this first course in Romans chapters 1-8, you will
explore these questions: What does it mean to be a
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Christian? * How widespread is sin and how does it
imprison people? * Who is eligible for God's grace and
offer of salvation? * What does it mean to have faith in
God through Jesus Christ? * How does a person become
free and live in God's grace? * How does the Holy Spirit
help us live an abundant life in Christ? * What kind of
hope does God give us for this life and the next?In
ROMANS: A PATH TO TRANSFORMATION (CHAPTERS 1-8), you
will have the opportunity to:* Discover how God's grace
can transform the darkest areas of your life. * Discern
how God might be speaking to you through the truths in
Paul's letter.* Devote yourself to receiving the love
God wants to give you and to inviting Him to heal and
transform you.* Disciple yourself and others to live the
transformed life through the power of the Holy Spirit.
The Power of Faith; exemplified in the life and writings
of the late Mrs. I. Graham of New York Isabella GRAHAM
1821
The Great Awakening Mark C. Lee 2016-12-07 The Great
Awakening Movement between 1720 and 1740s was one of
most splendid chapters of early Christian history. The
movement stirred up a mass religious conversion in
colonial America with a call to live a holy life. The
seeds of the Awakening were sown when Rev. Jonathan
Edwards (1703-1758) began to preach revivalistic sermons
in Northampton, Massachusetts. George Whitefield
(1714-1770) started his preaching tour of colonial
America between 1739 and 1740. It was during his
preaching tour that the Great Awakening erupted. Edwards
and Whitefield were the two major catalysts in the
Awakening era. It was during this period that churches
of many different denominations had tremendous growth.
Every believers life is a living testimony of Gods grace
of salvation; George Whitefield said it so well in May

21,1740,Christ was God and man in one person, that God
and man might be happy together again.
Releasing the Fear and Walking in Faith Ranelli Williams
2016-05-06 Are you tired of living in fear? You know
that great potential lies within you but you are too
afraid to move forward. You know that there is a bright
future ahead of you but you are concerned with what
people will think. You know that God is calling you to
do something great but because you cannot see the full
picture, you fearfully stand still. In this Releasing
the Fear and Walking in Faith, Ranelli Williams shares
biblical truths and practical steps to help you conquer
your fears and step out on faith into a world of bright
hope, contentment, joy, peace, love, and prosperity.
Further, in this revised and expanded version, Ranelli
has invited individuals to share their personal
testimonies of faith and the light and peace they
received once they chose faith over fear and walk boldly
in their purpose.
My Cup Runneth Over Curtis Marsh 2015-12-24 My Cup
Runneth Over is a valid tool lay out for teaching you
basic understanding of an Apostolic way of life and
growth in God’s Kingdom. This Tool gives you a view of
some of the saints and great leader’s faith,
perseverance, persistence, and endurance; and, as well
as, the obstacles’ that come against them and how they
defied the odds. First, of all their prayer life was
essential to their survival. This Tool offers sound
elementary knowledge of the kingdom of God and some
things it will take to enter it through His glory and
not man’s. This tool very well Advances the Kingdom of
God. Moreover, it depicts the very heart of God and His
commandments for man to hear and become the sons of God.
Nevertheless, from Genesis to Revelation His Word, Will,
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and Way causes “My Cup to Runneth Over.” This tool is
designed to show how man is just the vessel that God
fills up until he over flows. Apostle Curtis Marsh has
for surely tapped into the Millennium room of God’s
Kingdom on his “Elaborate” view of the Kingdom of God.
Lolo National Forest (N.F.), Big Game Winter Range and
Burned Area Weed Management, Missoula, Mineral, Sanders,
Granite, Powell, Lewis and Clark, Flathead, Ravalli and
Lake Counties 2001
Recovering Catholic Wynn Wagner 2012-07-01 Are you a
Catholic who no longer practices your faith? Do you feel
closed off from the church because of your political or
lifestyle circumstances? In Archbishop Wynn Wagner's
enlightening, supportive, and sometimes irreverent book,
Recovering Catholic: How to be Catholic without being
Roman Catholic, you'll discover an entirely new way of
looking at, and participating in, the Christian world
you once loved. The author, who considers himself a
recovering Catholic, introduces us to the Old Catholic
Church, where 100% is Catholic, and 0% is Roman
Catholic. So what's missing? Dogma, unfair judgment,
homophobia, racism, and levels of discrimination we
prefer not to discuss outside the church, and which the
Roman Catholic clergy refuse to acknowledge inside the
church. This book and this man will remind you about the
joys that exist in a religion that loves and accepts.
Amen to that!
Faith Colors Lula Adams 2014-06-30 Miracles happen
today. Do you want to increase your faith? Read about
miracles. True stories of God's faithfulness, love, and
power are woven together with art, poetry and scripture
into a tapestry made of the colors of the rainbow that
demonstrate the many aspects of faith. A woman finds
herself in a car accident on a lonely Nevada highway

gazing at her two daughters sprawled on the road. She
screams in terror for help. Someone places a white gold
cross in the palm of her hand. This changes everything.
"A White Gold Cross," one of the true stories found in
"Faith Colors, Encounters with God in Living Faith,"
explores the power of faith in God to transform the
outcome of a terrible crisis. This story is found in the
section called White Faith, the kind of faith that
strengthens the inner heart to persevere. A son prays in
earnest while the emergency team from the fire station
try to revive his father. After the paramedics give up
and permission is granted to stop CPR, the father
miraculously begins to breathe on his own. But will he
survive long enough to take care of his unfinished
business? This story is found under Blue Faith, the kind
of faith that looks up from a dark pit to find hope.
These testimonies and others, including some of the
author's own experiences, are grouped into the colors of
the rainbow to highlight important aspects of faith.
Poems and prophetic art, intensifying the impact of the
messages, are found throughout the book. Each color
section concludes with a prayer to draw the reader's
heart closer to God. Scriptures and colorful prophetic
pictures featured in this book highlight significant
attributes of faith that are bound to spark hope in God
and His promises found in the Bible.
Jesus and Untouchability M. R. Arulraja 2016-12-10 This
book examines the way the Good News was compromised with
the system of discrimination down the centuries, and the
anomaly it created to the Christian values of
brotherhood and sisterhood of all. It includes an
evaluation of the moral teachings of the present day
Church. This evaluation shows that we have not repented
nor been converted to the Gospel values even today. We
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find in the Bible that untouchability as a practice of
discrimination existed in Israel at the time of Jesus
and that it had its roots in the Bible itself! The
struggle of Jesus was precisely against the practice of
untouchability prevalent in his place and time. Jesus
was not exactly giving an example for the oppressed to
carry their cross meekly unto death. He was rather
asking them to fight discrimination even if it would
cost them their lives! His struggle should become
directly relevant to them. They should discover in Jesus
their hero, their leader, their God who died for their
liberation. The New Testament also speaks of the
struggle of Jesus' apostles to keep themselves faithful
to the Way he carved out for them. Paul emerges as the
valiant champion of the cause of the untouchables as he
affirms the equality of all in Jesus. When Peter
discriminated against non-Jewish Christians of Antioch
on the question of table fellowship, Paul, condemned
him. For Paul, such a practice of discrimination went
against the truth of the gospels.
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists 1979-03
The Audacity of Faith Sam Belony 2016-12-05 The Audacity
of Faith is about the greatest five-letter word in the

English language: FAITH, and about how critical it is to
our survival, whether or not we are Christians.
I Have Some Good News Preston Condra 2017-03-23 The
Gospel of Christ is a message which claims to save from
damnation those who believe it. This "good news" message
purports to reveal who saves, what he did, why we need
it, how we get it, and where to find reliable
information about it. The Gospel, however, is widely
doubted, disputed, and denied. Many wonder: - Does Jesus
have to be who Christians claim he is? - What did his
death accomplish? - Why would God send me to hell? - Can
faith really be all there is to it? - Do I need to trust
the Bible? Using Bible verses, "I Have Some Good News"
addresses objections to the Gospel, and allows
Christianity's source book to speak for itself.
American Lutheran Survey 1917
The Eve Factor Shirley Rose 2006 The Eve Factor explores
the specific struggles that women encounter in their
pursuit of a closer walk with God, true peace and
happiness, and a life of significance. This book will
help you to: • Recognize when you are being tempted •
Identify which temptations you are susceptible to and
why • Determine your temperament and how it makes you
vulnerable to temptation
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